August 3, 2020

VIA E-MAIL

Ms. Kris Michell

Chief Operating Officer

City of San Diego

202 C Street

9t Floor

San Diego, CA 92101

RE: LETTER OF RESIGNATION
Dear Kris:

Per our conversation, please accept this as my letter of resignation from the City of San Diego,
effective Wednesday, August 5, 2020.

I will always value the experience and friendships I gained in my 6 years with the City of San
Diego working with the Real Estate Assets Department, the most professional, intelligent and
dedicated group of employees and friends I have ever had the pleasure to work with. Thank you
so much for all your support and business expertise during my tenure with the City of San Diego.
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Cyele Thompon

Cybele L. Thompson, RPA, FMA, CCIM, LEED AP




